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The Tioga County Sheriff’s Office investigated a serious personal injury crash, on May 21, 2022 
at approximately 4:25 PM on State Route 79, in the Town of Richford. Upon arrival on scene it 
was determined the crash involved a motorcycle and a car. The operator of the motorcycle 

identified as Maria T. Hrehor, age 50 of Binghamton NY, was thrown from the vehicle upon impact. 

Lifesaving measures were started on scene by witnesses of the crash. Hrehor was pronounced 
deceased on scene by the Tioga County Coroner’s Office. The Tioga County Sheriff’s Office was 
assisted on scene by the Tioga County Crash Investigative Unit, New York State Police, Broome 
County Sheriff’s Office and Maine EMS. The details of the crash are currently under investigation. 
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